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2022 CONSTRUCTION UPDATE                                                                           13 April 2022 
 

MD of Pincher Creek – Hamlet of Beaver Mines Potable Water Distribution & 
Wastewater Collection 

 

Weather pending, BYZ will be re-mobilizing to Beaver Mines on 19 April to continue work on this project.  The 
week of 19 April will involve activities including general organization and setup, receipt, and stockpiling of 
material, pumping water, etc.  The phase 1 activities (yellow hatched areas on the figure below) will be the first 
areas of work which will immediately follow mobilization activities.  In general, the remaining work will be 
phased as shown in the figure below.   
 
Please note: 

 Active phases may not follow the sequence as numbered 
 There may be more than one active sequence at a time 
 During active phases vehicle access to affected properties will be unavailable  

 
 
If you require further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact one of our 
representatives: 
 
Chris McIntyre    Evan Laturnas, P.Eng   Tanis Bakalar 
403-502-4426     403-866-8559    403-977-5858 
Foreman (on-site rep)    Project Manager   Safety 
 
BYZ Enterprises Inc. wishes to thank you for your continued patience as we work to complete this important 
project in your community.  Bi-weekly updates will be provided throughout the remainder of the project. 


